
April 2018 Construction Update 
  Dewey Avenue / Driving Park Avenue 

Intersection Realignment Project 
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 This Project consists of the realignment of 
Dewey Avenue, between Lexington 
Avenue to Selye Terrace. 

 The scope of the work consists of full 
depth reconstruction of Dewey Avenue 
and Driving Park Avenue.  New curbs, 
sidewalks, new signal, drainage 
improvements, street lights, and parklet 
construction. 

 The scope also includes water main replacement and 
sanitary sewer replacement. 

 Bike lanes will be installed on Dewey Avenue within 
the project limits. 

 Pavement markings, signs and landscaping will also 
be included in the project. 
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 Watermain replacement has begun at 
Driving Park @ Straub Street and will 
continue to Broezel Street. 

 Began installation of drainage for new 
alignment of Dewey Avenue from Driving 
Park to Selye Terrace.  
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 Begin excavation and installation of new 
alignment of Dewey Avenue from Driving 
Park to Selye Terrace. 
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  All businesses remain open during construction. 
 Expected project completion is in the Fall 2018. 
 Please be patient and drive slowly and carefully.  
We appreciate your cooperation and patience during the construction activities. 
For project updates, visit the City of Rochester’s website at www.cityofrochester.gov/DDP . 

Questions, Comments, Or Concerns? 

 

This is a City of Rochester Department of Environmental Services Project.  
The following names and numbers may be used if you have an emergency, questions, or concerns in regard to the 
work in progress: 
 

Engineer – Inspection Services  Contractor Project Sponsor 
Lu Engineers Ramsey Constructors, Inc. City of Rochester 
Dale Dimick Jim Kuhn Wayne S. Williams, Jr. 
Resident Engineer Project Superintendent Construction Project Manager 
Field Office: 858 Dewey Avenue p. 346-0720                                           p. 428-6535 
p. 690-6073  
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